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	The Green Flag
The Eco Committee noticed the Green Flag was no longer up and flying, and wondered why. One of the flag attachments had broken so our caretakers kindly replaced it and all is well.
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	The Eco Committe
P1, 2 and 3 want to feed the birds in the Sensory Garden, as part of their Eco Action plans. Diya and Ewen, (P4 Eco Reps) did this last year with their class, so offered to talk to P3 about it. 
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	Rhubarb in the Raised Beds
We have a bumper crop of rhubarb again this year. The P7’s picked some buckets of rhubarb for the Nursery to cook with. 

	They explained how they used the bird feeders effectively to attract birds to the garden, and what birds came. They also said how much they loved feeding the birds and how exciting it was to see more birds in the garden.

	
	Midlothian Trade Waste Officer
Colin Barrett met with the Eco Committee on the 24th of March. He talked about how we could maximize food waste recycling in the school. We agreed we needed to be more ‘recycling’ aware. 
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